
UN GC Reporting Cycle Adjustment 

We request to adjust our reporting cycle. Our sustainability report is published at the end of March (this 

year March 28th) and it contains our COP. 

Therefore, our reporting date should be adjusted to April 1st, as we cannot report yet on March 26th. 

Kind Regards, 

Antti Ruuska 


